
 

 

 

 

 

January 13, 2023 

 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

 

Re: Docket No. DE 22-001 — Conditional Approval of Rye Community Power 
Electric Aggregation Plan pursuant to Order No. 26,749  

 

Dear Chairman Goldner, 

On behalf of the Town of Rye, this filing provides the information requested 
pursuant to Order 26,749 in Docket No. DE 22-001 to fully comply with all 
requirements of Puc 2204.01 (f), (2) and (3):  

• The municipal official who is the responsible person for questions about the 
approved or revised plan and who is authorized to request information from 
utilities under Puc 2200 rules is:  

Name: Thomas Pfau 

Address: 15 Sea Glass Ln, Rye, NH 03870 

Phone: (603) 731-1581 

Email: tompfau15@gmail.com 

• There is no webpage currently maintained for Rye’s CPA. 

Pursuant to current Commission policy, this filing is being made electronically 
only.  

In addition to the Commission, Office of the Consumer Advocate, the NH 
Department of Energy, and other service list recipients, copies are being 
provided contemporaneously to Eversource, which is the electric distribution 
utility serving Rye, and to representatives of the Community Power Coalition 
of New Hampshire.  
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Please do not hesitate to contact me with questions. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Thomas Pfau  
Co-Chairman, Energy Committee, Town of Rye, NH 
15 Sea Glass Ln, Rye, NH 03870 
 
 
Cc: Service List, puc@puc.nh.gov, registrations@energy.nh.gov, henry@cpcnh.org 
SupplierServicesNH@eversource.com 

 


